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FIRST LEGO LEAGUE (FLL) PHILIPPINES

The Felta Multi Media, Inc. in cooperation with the Department of Science and
and Technology-Science Education Institute (DOST-SEI) will conduct the First Lego
League (FLL) Philippines with the theme “Food Factor” on February 25, 2012 at the
Quezon City Science Interactive Center, Nueva Ecija St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City.

The First Lego League is a robotics program for 9 to 16 years old and a powerful
program that engages children in playful and meaningful learning while helping them
discover fun in Science and Technology.

This whole day competition will be participated in by fifteen (15) teams from the
different public and private schools.

For more information, all invited school heads/principals may visit the Office of
the Felta Multi Media, Inc. at No. 18 Notre Dame St., Cubao, Quezon City or contact
any of the following telephone nos.: (02) 438-1756 and (02) 438-3841 or visit the DOST-
SEI Office, Philippine Science Heritage Building, DOST Compound, Gen. Santos
Avenue, Bicutan, Taguig City or contact this Office at any of these telephone nos.: (02)
837-1925 and (02) 837-2071 to 82 local 2384.
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